
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release: February 20, 2020 

 
We have been informed by local police that this morning around 7:00am, Superintendent Dan Peggs was arrested and was 
indicted on federal charges of sex trafficking and production of child pornography. 
 
An investigation is taking place with federal and local law enforcement agencies. At this time we are unaware of any Altoona 
students being involved. 
 
The Altoona School District administration is working with the school board to look at our next steps.  
 
Student safety, as always, is our number one priority.  We will continue to work with Chief Bakken and local law 
enforcement to be sure that students are safe.   
 
Because this is a police matter, we are unable to comment further.  We will continue to focus on the education and well 
being of our students and community.  We realize this is a tremendous shock to the Altoona community.  We appreciate 
your cooperation as we provide our best for our students. 
 
All questions concerning the investigation by law enforcement should be directed to the Altoona Police Department. 
 
We will continue to update you as to how the district will move forward.  Questions regarding the operations of the school 
district of Altoona should be directed to Mike Markgren.   
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